
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To all parents of art students in Year10  
 
 

18th December, 2018  
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
Visit to Tate Liverpool and Crosby Beach – (cost £26)  
 
 
The Art Department would like to take Fifth Year students on a visit to Liverpool, to 
begin their studies for their examination sketch book. Tate Liverpool offers a wealth 
of academically renowned art work as well as being a great resource for 
photographic opportunities at the docks and Crosby beach. We hope that it will form 
the perfect introduction to their examination preparation.  
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday, 30th January, and will cost £26, payable via 
ParentPay, by the 23rd of January at the latest please. Coaches will depart school at 
9am, and students will spend the day at the Tate, and the Antony Gormley 
installation at Crosby breach. They will be collecting resource material for their 
examination sketchbook as well as gaining first-hand critical study experience. The 
cost includes the price of the bus, a Tate talk by the gallery that has been especially 
tailored to their needs and the cost of their sketchbook and boards. School uniform 
need not be worn, but students must ensure that they bring a warm coat, gloves and 
shoes suitable for walking. Students will also need to bring a packed lunch, and may 
bring a reasonable amount of spending money as there are opportunities to buy 
items in the gallery shop. Coaches will leave Liverpool at 4pm, hopefully returning to 
school by 5.50pm. Please ensure that it will be possible for your child to get home, as 
school buses will not be available at that time.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs F Henson  
Head of Art 


